
Dear	Dr.	Amir	Anoushiravani,	
		
Thank	you	for	submitting	an	abstract	to	the	World	Congress	of	Gastroenterology	2019	which	will	be	
held	in	Istanbul	from	the	21st	to	24th	of	September	this	year.	We	are	pleased	to	inform	you	that	
your	work	has	been	selected	as	poster.	
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Poster	dates																						:	22th	September	2019,	23th	September	2019	at	lunch	time		
		

	 
Poster	Presentation	Information	&	Set-up	Instructions 

We	look	forward	to	your	participation	and	poster	presentation	at	the	World	Congress	of	
Gastroenterology	2019.	 
	 
Please	be	sure	to	set	up	your	poster	on	the	appropriate	poster	board	at	21st	September.	Your	poster	
will	remain	on	display	during	the	congress,	and	must	be	dismantled	by	at	the	end	of	the	day	of	24th	
September.	Posters	not	dismantled	when	the	poster	hall	closes	will	be	discarded.		All	Poster	
presenters	are	responsible	for	printing	their	posters	through	a	printer	of	their	choice. 
	 
The	poster	hall	location	will	mention	at	Istanbul	Congress	Center	with	the	directions.	 
  
Poster	Preparation	Guidelines	
The	following	are	poster	preparation	guidelines	for	authors	whose	abstract	was	accepted	for	poster	
presentation	at	the	WCOG	meeting. 
	 
Please	print	your	poster	in	PORTRAIT	FORM	with	dimensions	not	exceeding	70	cm	wide	x	90	cm	
high.	This	is	the	surface	space	in	which	one	could	insert	a	push	pin/tack.	You	will	be	supplied	with	a	
poster	number,	materials	and	tools	for	fastening	the	poster.		The	number	of	your	poster	board	will	
be	provided	and	displayed	with	large	numbers	on	an	upper	corner	of	the	poster	board.		The	
following	guidelines	are	recommended	when	organizing	your	poster:	 
	 

• Posters	should	be	readable	by	viewers	from	up	to	five	feet	away.		
• The	message	should	be	clear	and	understandable	without	oral	explanation.		
• Illustrations,	labels,	etc.	must	be	attached	to	the	poster	board	with	thumbtacks,	which	will	

be	available	in	the	poster	area.		
• A	label	indicating	the	abstract	number,	abstract	title,	author	and	the	affiliation	should	be	

placed	at	the	top	of	the	poster	board,	to	the	right	of	the	abstract	if	you	choose	to	attach	a	
copy	of	the	abstract.		

	 
Thanks	again	for	your	interest	in	the	World	Congress	of	Gastroenterology	2019,	and	
congratulations.	 
	 
Best	wishes,	
		
Prof.	Dr.	Carolina	Olano	-		Co-Chair	of	Scientific	Committee	
Prof.	Dr.	Sedat	Boyacıoglu	-	Co-Chair	of	Scientific	Committee	
WCOG	Secretariat	
	


